Firewise Steering Committee

Neighborhood Block Party
September 9, 2021

Everyone who attended our Neighborhood Block Party reported having a good time and
appreciated the event.

e 25 people RSVPed, 20 people actually attending.
e The attached spreadsheet gives the details.
e Atotal of 4 families have been added to our Firewise membership.

Two families sign up just before the event.

e Theo and Maria Peller at 21355 Quarry Road
e Dave Zwick/Fred Goodfellow at 13478 Old Oak Way

Two committed at the event to signing up right after the event’

e Sam and Cindy Blanco at 13541 Old Oak Way
e Bill and Ester Ehrsam at 13456 Old Oak Way.

Our target was 5 new members, so we have one to go!
Next Steering Committee Meeting

We need to schedule the next meeting of our Firewise Steering Committee. We have several
topics to cover at that meeting and an agenda will be published in advance. We normally meet
at 5 pm on the second Wednesday of every other month. Does 5 pm on Wednesday, November
10 work for everyone? If not, please give me your availability.

Dave House

Firewise Old Oak Way Neighborhood



